
1

Keenan, Gina N - DNR

From: Keenan, Gina N - DNR
Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2018 2:23 PM
To: Neal, Michael
Subject: RE: 03-10-545212 DairiConcepts site, Chili, WI

Mike, 
 
I was reviewing this site and I think an assessment of the LNAPL at this site is warranted.  It appears to me that this is 
weather product that is presenting as free product due to being trapped in the soil fines and then releasing into filter 
pack of the monitoring well.  Therefore, in addition to the continued groundwater sampling, would you submit a 
proposal to complete this assessment at the site and alter the U&C and submit for approval as appropriate?  
 
The guidance to performing an LNAPL assessment can be found here:   
 
https://dnr.wi.gov/files/PDF/pubs/rr/RR787.pdf 
 
Email and/or call so we can discuss.  I am out of the office until Monday. 
 
Thanks. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Gina Keenan 
Phone: (715) 839-3765 
gina.keenan@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Neal, Michael <mneal@amengtest.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 13, 2018 1:00 PM 
To: Keenan, Gina N - DNR <Gina.Keenan@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: 03-10-545212 DairiConcepts site, Chili, WI 
 
Gina: 
 
We are requesting a Bid Deferral for one year of groundwater monitoring with some free product removal. 
 
If you have any questions give me a call.  
 
Thanks 
 
mn 
 

  
Michael K. Neal 
Geomorphologist/Professional Hydrologist 
mneal@amengtest.com  
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